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25 November 2019 

 

Bid Bulletin No. 2 
RFP-148-PHL-2019: Services of a Strategic Innovation Advisory Firm under the 

#NextGenCities Philippines Initiative 
 

Dear All, 
 

We are pleased to provide a response to a query we have received with reference to the 
abovementioned project.  
 

Clarifications from Bidders Responses 

1) Is the incumbent employee status requirement for 
the lead expert strictly pass/fail? Would the failure 
to meet this particular criterion disqualify the entire 
proposal? 

  

Yes, the Lead Innovation Specialist must be an 
incumbent employee of the Firm. Failure to 
comply with this requirement will render the 
proposal non-compliant. 

  

 
 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you.  
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